From: Eliee Celler <jacrealest@gmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, May 19, 2013 5:04 PM

To: Eric Sorenson; Rep Komp; Rep Frederick; Rep Sprenger; Sen Edwards C; Sen Girod; Sen
Monroe

Subject: Charter School Restrictions

If our public school boards were showing improvement in
students the way the charter schools are, then maybe this
would be worth considering. It looks like a protective
measure to maintain mediocrity in our public schools at the
expense of students and the taxpayers. Have you got
another explanation?

Ellee Celler

, Jackson Co., Precinct 75, PCP
pob 1690

Jacksonville, OR 97530



